
From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 4/5/2013 5:29:15 PM
To: Fugere, Raymond G. (raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov)

(raymond.fugere@cpuc .ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: PG&E's Response to Data Request re NERC Alert

Mr. Fugere,

Please find attached PG&E’s responses to the data request regarding the NERC Alert.

Please let me know if it would be helpful to schedule a call to discuss PG&E’s responses or 
any additional information that you need.

Thank you,

Meredith Allen

Regulatory Relations

415-973-2868 (office)

415-828-5765 (mobile)

SB GT&S 0318683
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